
 

 
 

 
14th February 2020 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our R.E. work this term, Year 5 will be visiting Southwell Minster on Monday 9th 
March to take part in the ‘Time Travelling’ programme organised by the Diocese of Southwell. 
 
Activities include finding out about this historic building and what goes on in it.  The event is 
designed specifically for junior aged children and Southwell Minster’s volunteer team is 
sensitive to the fact that they will be working with children of other faiths, or none.  
 
The children should wear school uniform, including a coat as there may be outdoor activities.  
They will need a packed lunch (no glass bottles please) and a snack to eat during the morning.   
 
The children will be able to visit the Time Travelling gift shop if they wish to buy souvenirs of 
the event. We ask that parents do not allow them to bring more than £2. 
 
We would be very grateful for a contribution of £9.00 towards the cost of the visit.  Please 
complete and return the slip below and send together with payment by 2nd March 2020. 
 
We would be very grateful for any parent/carer volunteers to help us on the day, if you are 
able to help please note this on the reply slip and send it back to us asap, we will then contact 
you to arrange. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mr M Knight    Mrs K Tatham 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of child ……………………..……………………………….   Class ………………….. 
 

 
I give permission for my child to travel by coach and take part in the visit to Southwell Minster on 
Monday 9th March 2020 
 
I am able to help on the day. 
 

I have paid £9.00 via Ipayimpact Signed:……………………………………………..…….   (Parent/Carer) 
 
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like school to provide a packed lunch for 
this visit please tick the box. 
 
If your child needs to take necessary medication on the visit to Southwell Minster (e.g. an asthma 
inhaler) please ensure their class teacher is aware of this. 

 

 

 


